
 

 
 

Dear Friend of Sycamore Ridge School: 
 
On Sunday, May 5, 2024, the Sycamore Ridge PTA will host our Annual Spring Carnival Fundraiser at Sycamore 
Ridge School (grades K-6) in Carmel Valley in an effort to raise $20,000 for a digital marquee.  This exciting 
event attended by more than 400 students and local parents will include carnival games, prizes, raffle, food trucks, 
music and much more!  
 
We are writing to request your assistance in making our Spring Carnival a fundraising success for Sycamore Ridge   
 
There are two ways you can be a part of this exciting opportunity: 
1) Business Sponsor – Donate at one of our sponsorship levels to advertise your business. 

Those that donate at the Silver or higher level will get a tent at Carnival to directly 
advertise to local families. For sponsorship levels and benefits, please scan the QR code. 

2) Donate a gift certificate or merchandise to include in our raffle.  
 
Your support will have a profound impact on our fundraising goal.  The goal of the Sycamore 
Ridge PTA is to use the Spring Carnival proceeds to improve the overall environment, 
education and equipment at the school. 
 
We thank you in advance for your generosity and appreciate the time and consideration that you are giving this 
request.  Sycamore Ridge PTA is a 501(c)(3) non-profit and thus your donation may qualify as a charitable 
deduction for tax purposes (please consult with your tax adviser).  To purchase your sponsorship opportunity or for 
more information visit www.sycamoreridgepta.com/carnival.  
 
With sincere gratitude,  

 
 
Sara Lake, PTA President 

Shipping Address for Donations 
Sycamore Ridge PTA 
C/O Spring Carnival 

5333 Old Carmel Valley Road 
San Diego, CA 92130 
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